
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Alabama Metal Industries Corporation, 3245 Fayette Avenue, Birmingham, AL 35208, Ph 205.787.2611, amicoglobal.com 
 

 

November 30, 2020  
  
  
RE:  PRICE INCREASE NOTIFICATION  
  
  
  
Dear Valued Customer,   
  
Due to the continuation of rapidly rising raw material costs, AMICO will be increasing pricing on all Metal 
Building Products by 10%.  This will be effective in all regions for orders placed on or after January 4, 
2021.  This increase is in addition to the previous announced increase announcements. 
  
AMICO will continue to honor all existing quotes in accordance with our current job quote policy pricing in 
addition to all orders previously placed.  
  
We are committed to supplying you with the best product in the timeliest manner possible and appreciate 
your loyalty.  
  
Best regards,  
  

  
  
Dean O’Donald Vice President & General Manager               
ALABAMA METAL INDUSTRIES CORPORATION (AMICO) 


